
RE: HB3501


This is an absolutely ridiculous bill and Not the answer to the Homeless Problem. I am 110% 
AGAINST it.


Homeless have options to stay off the streets.  There are programs & shelters.  Most do not 
want to follow the rules.


And they are DRUG ADDICTED Not Mentally Ill.  Giving the homeless the freedom to rest 
where ever they want is wrong on every level.  None of us will be safe. 


They leave feces, needles and trash wherever they are.  The homeless have become 
dangerous to us all.


We are retired and worked our entire lives so we could live comfortably and safe as we age.  
Having homeless people camp out on our sidewalks and parks is not comfortable or safe for 
any of us in the community.


Please rethink this Ridiculous Bill.  Save our Communities.


THANK YOU!
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